
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 8, 2017 1:08:07 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:51 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
John Wiens

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Instead of RAISING our hydro rates, why not deduct that from the CEOs salary.
THAT is a ludicrous amount to pay anyone for sitting on their royal behind!!!!!!!

-- Attachment --
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